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Catholics Write To 
Roosevelt On Lynching 

PHILADELPHIA, Nov. 26—The 
Catholic Intercollegiate Interracial 
conference, held at Si. Joseph’s col- 
lege last Sunday, wrote President 
Roosevelt that: “We believe that the 
national stigma of Jynching with 
impunity musi be immediately erad- 
icated from our national life... 
Therefore we urge that you spe- 
cifically recommend in, your mes- 
sage to this special sesfion of con- 
gress the early enactment of the 
anti-lynching bill.” 
Attending the meeting, which was 

held under the auspices of Cardinal 
Dougherty, Archbishop of Philadet- 
phia. were Dr. W. R. Valentine of 
Bordentown: Elmer A. Carter of 
New York; Dr. Hudson J. Oliver of 
New York: Dr. Leslie Pinckney Hill 
of Cheyney; Prof. J. H. N. Waring 
of Downingtown; Dr. W. F. Wright, 
of Lincoln university, and Arthur 

Huff Fauset. 
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